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As aresident of the Spring Harbor Neighborhood, I'm in favor of the city's redevelopment
plan for Lake Mendota Drive. From my perspective, the city engineers have taken into
consideration the needs of many of the residents and I would like to see the project move
forward as planned.

Thank you,
Joan Martin
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